
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

NEW EMAIL OF THE LAWIN UNIT Re: Delivery of Lawin Smartphones and Hand
Lens (Xylorix)
1 message

lawin lawin <lawin.fmb@gmail.com> Fri, Jun 2, 2023 at 2:12 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Good day!

Please be informed that your email was forwarded to lawin@fmb.denr.gov.ph which is the new email of the Lawin Unit.
Please direct all your future communications to the new email.

Thank you very much.

--
Please confirm receipt, thank you!

Should you have any inquiries, you can contact us through:
email: lawin@fmb.denr.gov.ph
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